
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HI Everyone  

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

Welcome back! We hope you all had a great Christmas and enjoyed your two 

week break.  

Myself and the girls enjoyed our little break and are feeling refreshed and 

ready for all 2014 has to bring! 

Bob has been super busy during the holidays renovating the back veranda- 

and it is looking great! There is still a little work to be done and he will 

continue to do this over the next week or so. We appreciate your patience 

as the work continues :)   

Andrew has also been busy over the holidays painting the Bees room. We are 

currently waiting for some display boards to arrive for the Bees to display 

their art, these will hopefully be installed within a few weeks :)  

We have an exciting year ahead, so be sure to check the events calendar, 

displayed on the front notice board and keep an eye on our facebook page 

and on your inbox for any emails that will keep you updated on everything 

that's happening at Jasmine.  

Thanks  

Samara  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff News 

As you all know, Miss Rach had her knee operated on at the end of last year. She 

is recovering well, but still isn't back on her feet.  She had hoped to return to 

work with us all this week, but it was not possible. Rach is just taking it week to 

week and we will keep you updated on her progress and let you know when she 

will be returning to work :) Lauren will continue to assist Runa in the Butterflies 

room until Rach returns.  

 

Program changes  

As you may of noticed there has been some slight changes to the Preschool this 

year.  The Caterpillars and Butterflies sign in sheets are now located inside their 

rooms to allow for the girls to access the rolls with ease throughout the day. The 

Butterflies have also introduced lockers into their room and also weekend 

books- Thanks to everyone that has returned their books so far, filled with 

stories from your holidays, I really enjoyed reading through them this morning.  

The programming throughout each of the rooms have also changed a little bit, 

We have combined our program and daybook, so that families are able to see 

the activities the children enjoyed throughout the day and also still enjoy the 

photos from the day.  We also hope to go digital in the near future, but for the 

mean time, you can find the program displayed on the notice board in each of 

the rooms :)   

We will explain the program changes in more detail at our parent information 

night, which will hopefully be held in February  

Preschool hats have also been introduced this year. Each of the children will 

receive their own hat, which has been clearly labelled on the inside. The hats 

will remain at the preschool and the teachers will wash them once a week. The 

hats have a storage area in your children's room, so please check with your 

child's teacher, where this is and please do not take the hats home :)  



  

Happy Birthday to everyone that Celebrated 

a Birthday in December and January  

   Ana  Nik  Tom  Trinity

 Cooper  Zac  Lilly  Andie 

 Evie  Lara  Thai  Kade 

 Liam  Kurt  Ruby  Charlotte 

 Ryan  Isabella  Lucas  Kylah 
 

DIRECTORY 

4579 6754 

jasmine@kinderacademy.com.au 
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